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KP Aesthetics recently celebrated their first
anniversary at 26 Park Road. The CQC
registered clinic, based in Hale, and founded
by Khatra Paterson, specialises in combining
medical aesthetics within a luxury
environment. KP Aesthetics team of leading
medical aestheticians, a resident aesthetics
doctor, and nurse prescriber, provide skin
rejuvenation and skin tightening treatments,
medical-grade skincare, body contouring,
anti-ageing treatments, tweakments with
injectables, and feminine wellness.

Guests enjoyed signature cocktails and food
platters provided by Kampai Sushi at the VIP
event, which also included demonstrations of
the most popular treatments at KP Aesthetics,
including HydraFacial, Cristal Pro, Morpheus
8,
NuEra, Contour Master, Profhilo and Alma
Hybrid.
 

K P Aesthetics VIP Night 

Khatra Paterson, Giorgio Netri, Seema Malhotra 
Credit: Kirsty Bate Photography

Khatra Paterson, Brooke Vincent.
Credit: Kirsty Bate Photography

Nicole Sealey.
Credit: Kirsty Bate Photography

Tanya Bardsley, Khatra Paterson, Claire Stone  
Credit: Kirsty Bate Photography

Vanessa Nice, Seema Malhotra, Ali Nelson, Khatra
Paterson, Helen Jennings.
Credit: Kirsty Bate Photography

KP Aesthetics
26 Park Road
Hale
WA15 9NN
0161 359 8889
appointments@kpaesthetics.co.uk 


